
“Evening of Lights 2016” 
For the ninth consecutive year, the municipality Havlíčkův Brod 
has a more than 12 meter high Christmas tree donated to Brielle  
The transport of the tree from the Czech Republic was again 
taken care of and sponsored by the company "Alphatrans"
The tree could be decorated again with a platform sponsored by 
the company Hoogenboom
Gregor Rensen, mayor of Brielle, welcomed everyone and 
especially the guests who had come from Brod to Brielle and 
made a Christmas market possible with handicraft products.
The guests were all placed by host families. For this, our 
heartfelt thanks!

Een gevelrij in Havlíčkův Brod
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Chrismasmarket
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-  Agenda HBBC.
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Information about the HBBC
The committee consists of 
ca10 people, who are voluntarily 
committed to various activities 
and contacts.
• Kees Haanstra (vz),
• Kees de Bruyn (secr) 
• Martin en Lydia Kamerling
• Mieke Haanstra
• Marianne Stolk    
• Joop Brune 
• Corrie Engelblik 
• Peter Moree
• Martina Cerná
• Ivonne Brune
• Jan Engelblik (Newsletter)

If you have any questions, please 
call Kees de Bruyn:
             0031 181 416 495

You can subscribe to this newsletter, or unsubscribe by sending an e-mail to hbbc@engelblik.nl 
stating "notification newsletter" or "unsubscribe newsletter".
The newsletters are also available for download at www.hbbc.nl to "Newsletters"

The exchange year begins of course on April 1, when another 
group of “beggars” (Geuzen) from Havlíčkův Brod is helping in 
Brielle to liberate us from the Spaniards. This group usually 
consists of a mixed company So many people from Havlíčkův 
Brod have the opportunity to get contacts in Brielle. We also 
hope to receive some special attractions, such as a music 
group and perhaps the blacksmith?

After that it may be time for a group from Brielle to go to the 
liberation day at May 8 in Havlíčkův Brod. As a thank you for 
the beautiful Christmas tree we treat the people in Brod every 
year on something delicious. What it will be in 2017 is still a 
surprise.

In 2017, there will be another student exchange program. 
Pupils of secondary schools in Brod will visit Brielle.

Are you interested to join us, and perhaps to examine the 
possibilities of an exchange? Please contact one of the HBBC 
members. The first step to a beautiful experience for your 
association or group!

December 2017 there will be again a pretty big tree in Brielle 
on the Market! And perhaps again a cozy Czech Christmas 
market?

Agenda HBBC 2017
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